
LAWS OF THE SPORT OF BOWLS 
 
So, would you like to know more about the Laws of the Sport of Bowls, or do you 
have any questions regarding them?   
  
Now is your chance as our own Dave Mathie will be hosting a ‘Laws of the Sport’ 
Rules Clinic on Thursday June 27th from 6.30 pm to 8.00 pm approx. at the JDF 
Clubhouse. 
  
Bring your questions, bring your queries or just sit, listen and learn, this is a prime 
opportunity to be up to date on any of the latest ‘Laws of the Sport of Bowls 
Crystal Mark 4th edition’ (link below for your perusal if you so desire). 
  
This clinic is not just for tournament players but available for all Members 
regardless of your experience or skill level and will be open for discussion, 
explanation, or answers to any situations you may not understand or just need 
clarification on. 
  
This Clinic will help all members be on the same page even if just for regular club 
play so save the date, see you there. 


